
NOTICE OF FEE INCREASE 
 

The Kimberly School District No. 414, Twin Falls County has proposed to increase 
fees by an amount that exceeds Nineteen percent (19%) of the amount charged last 
year. The proposed increases are above nineteen percent (19%) of the fees charged 
for the previous year. The following table is an estimate of what these changes may 
mean to students and parents. 
 

FEE FY21 FY22 % 
INCREASE 

EXCEPTIONS 

KMS Activity Card $21.00 $25.00 19%  
 
All citizens are invited to attend a public hearing on the increased fee request. The 
hearing will be held on Thursday, June 17, 2021 at 8:00 PM the Kimberly District 
Office in the Rotunda at 141 Center Street West Kimberly, ID 83341. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please advertise 1 x per week for 2 weeks prior to hearing on June 17, 2021 


